
Janet T. Mills 
Governor 

October 21 st, 2022 

Black Owned Maine 

STATE OF MAINE 
DEPARTMENT OF ECONOMIC AND 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 

Attn: Darica "Rose" Barboza, Executive Director 
533 Congress St 
Portland, ME 04101 

Heather Johnson 
Commissioner 

RE: RFA# 202205086 - Diversity, Equity, Inclusion and Belonging Communities of Practice 

Dear Rose Barboza: 

This letter is in regard to the subject Request for Applications (RFA) issued by the State of Maine 
Department of Economic and Community Development. Pursuant to Part D of the RFA, the 
Department has determined that no award will be made. The Department intends to reissue the RFA 
in the future. 

Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Maine. 

J a Trujillo Luengo 
RFP Coordinator 
(e) Julia.trujillo.luengo@maine.gov 



Janet T. Mills 
Governor 

October 21 st , 2022 

STATE OF MAINE 
DEPARTMENT OF ECONOMIC AND 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 

Community Conservation Initiative 
Attn: Ndoli Filbert Fulani 
61 Deering Street #4 
Portland, Maine 04103 

Heather Johnson 
Commissioner 

RE: RFA# 202205086 - Diversity, Equity, Inclusion and Belonging Communities of Practice 

Dear Ndoli Filbert Fulani: 

This letter is in regard to the subject Request for Applications (RFA) issued by the State of Maine 
Department of Economic and Community Development. Pursuant to Part D of the RFA, the 
Department has determined that no award will be made. The Department intends to reissue the RFA 
in the future. 

Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Maine. 

Sincerely, 

Ju · rujillo Luengo 
RFP Coordinator 
(e) Julia.trujillo.luengo@maine.gov 



Janet T. Mills 
Governor 

October 21st, 2022 

STATE OF MAINE 
DEPARTMENT OF ECONOMIC AND 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 

Cumberland County Food Security Council 
Attn: James Hannah 
31 George St. 
Portland, Maine 04103 

Heather Johnson 
Commissioner 

RE: RFA# 202205086 - Diversity, Equity, Inclusion and Belonging Communities of Practice 

Dear James Hannah: 

This letter is in regard to the subject Request for Applications (RFA) issued by the State of Maine 
Department of Economic and Community Development. Pursuant to Part D of the RFA, the 
Department has determined that no award will be made. The Department intends to reissue the RFA 
in the future. 

Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Maine. 

J ·a Trujillo Luengo 
RFP Coordinator 
(e) Julia.trujillo.luengo@maine.gov 



Janet T. Mills 
Governor 

October 21 st, 2022 

Heart of Biddeford 

STATE OF MAINE 
DEPARTMENT OF ECONOMIC AND 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 

Attn: Delilah Poupore, Executive Director 
205 Main Street, Suite 103 
Biddeford, ME 04005 

Heather Johnson 
Commissioner 

RE: RFA# 202205086 - Diversity, Equity, Inclusion and Belonging Communities of Practice 

Dear Delilah Poupore: 

This letter is in regard to the subject Request for Applications (RFA) issued by the State of Maine 
Department of Economic and Community Development. Pursuant to Part D of the RFA, the 
Department has determined that no award will be made. The Department intends to reissue the RFA 
in the future. 

Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Maine. 

J lia Trujillo Luengo 
RFP Coordinator 
(e) Julia.trujillo.luengo@maine.gov 



Janet T. Mills 
Governor 

October 21 st, 2022 

Inclusion Maine 

STATE OF MAINE 
DEPARTMENT OF ECONOMIC AND 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 

Attn: Muhammed H Khan, CEO 
785 Court St. 
Auburn, ME 04210 

Heather Johnson 
Commissioner 

RE: RFA# 202205086 - Diversity, Equity, Inclusion and Belonging Communities of Practice 

Dear Muhammed Khan: 

This letter is in regard to the subject Request for Applications (RFA) issued by the State of Maine 
Department of Economic and Community Development. Pursuant to Part D of the RFA, the 
Department has determined that no award will be made. The Department intends to reissue the RFA 
in the future. 

Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Maine. 

il"cerely,...._, _-. .,,., 

rujillo Luengo 
FP Coordinator 

(e) Julia.trujillo.luengo@maine.gov 



Janet T. Mills 
Governor 

October 21st, 2022 

STATE OF MAINE 
DEPARTMENT OF ECONOMIC AND 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 

Kennebec Valley Council of Governments 
Attn: Mathew Underwood, Executive Director 
17 Main Street 
Fairfield, ME 04937 

Heather Johnson 
Commissioner 

RE: RFA# 202205086 - Diversity, Equity, Inclusion and Belonging Communities of Practice 

Dear Mathew Underwood: 

This letter is in regard to the subject Request for Applications (RFA) issued by the State of Maine 
Department of Economic and Community Development. Pursuant to Part D of the RFA, the 
Department has determined that no award will be made. The Department intends to reissue the RFA 
in the future. 

Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Maine. 

Jul Jillo Luengo 
RFP Coordinator 
( e) Julia. trujillo. luengo@maine.gov 



Janet T. MIiis 
Governor 

October 21st, 2022 

STATE OF MAINE 
DEPARTMENT OF ECONOMIC ANO 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 

Maine Association for the Education of Young Children 
Attn: Tara Williams, Executive Director 
295 Water Street, Suite 1 O 
Augusta , ME 04330 

Heather Johnson 
commissioner 

RE RFA 
•t· of Practice 

: # 202205086 - Diversity, Equity, Inclusion and Belonging Communi ,es 

Dear Tara Williams: 

This letter is in regard to the subject Request for Applications (RFA) issued by the State of Maine 
Department of Economi? and Community Development. Pursuant to Part~ of the RFA_, 

th
e FA 

Department has determined that no award will be made. The Department intends to reissue 
th

e R 
in the future. 

Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Maine. 

ulia Trujillo Luengo 
RFP Coordinator 
(e) Julia.trujillo.luengo@maine.gov 



Janet T. Mills 
Governor 

October 21st, 2022 

Mindbridge Center 

STATE OF MAINE 
DEPARTMENT OF ECONOMIC AND 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 

Attn: Laura Ligouri, Executive Director 
428 Fore St, 2nd Floor 
Portland, ME 04101 

Heather Johnson 
Commissioner 

RE: RFA# 202205086 - Diversity, Equity, Inclusion and Belonging Communities of Practice 

Dear Laura Ligouri: 

This letter is in regard to the subject Request for Applications (RFA) issued by the State of Maine 
Department of Economic and Community Development. Pursuant to Part D of the RFA, the 
Department has determined that no award will be made. The Department intends to reissue the RFA 
in the future. 

Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Maine. 

Sincerely, 

J1;;1h Trujillo Luengo 
RFP Coordinator 
( e) Julia.trujillo.luengo@maine.gov 



Janet T. Mills 
Governor 

October 21 st, 2022 

Northern Lights Space 

STATE OF MAINE 
DEPARTMENT OF ECONOMIC AND 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 

Attn: Charlton Shackleton, Managing Partner 
18 Van Aken Way 
Portland, ME 04101 

Heather Johnson 
Commissioner 

RE: RFA# 202205086 - Diversity, Equity, Inclusion and Belonging Communities of Practice 

Dear Charlton Shackleton: 

This letter is in regard to the subject Request for Applications (RFA) issued by the State of Maine 
Department of Economic and Community Development. Pursuant to Part D of the RFA, the 
Department has determined that no award will be made. The Department intends to reissue the RFA 
in the future. 

Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Maine. 

J ia Trujillo Luengo 
RFP Coordinator 
(e) Julia.trujillo.luengo@maine.gov 



Janet T. Mills 
Governor 

October 21 st, 2022 

STATE OF MAINE 
DEPARTMENT OF ECONOMIC AND 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 

Wabanaki Public Health and Wellness 
Attn: Lisa Sockabasin, Co-CEO 
1 Merchants Plaza, P.O. Box 1356 
Bangor, ME 04401 

Heather Johnson 
Commissioner 

RE: RFA# 202205086 - Diversity, Equity, Inclusion and Belonging Communities of Practice 

Dear Lisa Sockabasin: 

This letter is in regard to the subject Request for Applications (RFA) issued by the State of Maine 
Department of Economic and Community Development. Pursuant to Part D of the RFA, the 
Department has determined that no award will be made. The Department intends to reissue the RFA 
in the future. 

Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Maine. 

Sincere! , 

Ju~ Trujillo Luengo 
RFP Coordinator 
(e) Julia.trujillo.luengo@maine.gov 




